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GoodGym running smoothly in Croydon

 
GoodGym is a charitable organisation that combines running with doing good in the community.  You can find out more about how we work on our website here: or watch a short video about us here. The video highlights what we do far better then words alone and is well worth a watch.
We get involved with the local community in the following ways:

· Run weekly in groups to do manual labour for community organisations and charities.

· Individual runners make weekly social visits to isolated older people who we call our 'coaches' because they motivate us to keep going.

· Undertake Missions: either helping with larger community tasks often at the weekend or missions for older people such as clearing gardens, changing light bulbs and doing odd-jobs.

All the runners in GoodGym are supported by some of the best personal trainers and running coaches in the UK. They lead the group sessions and help us improve or maintain the fitness and technique of the runners.
GoodGym Croydon launched on Tuesday 17th of May from Croydon Council’s Community Space and completed our first task at Croydon Arena.  Since then we have been meeting every Tuesday at Solutions Health & Fitness on Lansdowne Road near East Croydon station.  We gather there at 6.45pm for a 7pm start at, run for varying distances, complete a task and head back for 8.30pm.   Click on the links below to read a report on the tasks we’ve undertaken or those in the pipeline.
July and August saw us heading all round the borough from Park Hill Rec where we weeded and planted, Wandle Park for some much needed litter picking, the Salvation Army where we donated clothes and gardened and to Thornton Heath Rec for some more weeding. We also managed to fit in some leafleting to help promote the South Norwood Community festival and the Community Market.

Next month our tasks include painting a fence at the Salvation Army, planting wildflowers and some more leafleting.

We are looking for more weekly tasks to help with over the autumn and winter in particular indoor tasks such as painting, tidying and cleaning although we will still be happy to work outdoors if you have something suitable for us to do.

If you or anybody from your organisation would like to experience the weekly runs first hand we’d love you to sign up and join us.  
 
Please let us know if there is anything you feel we could become involved with as an organisation and feel free to share this newsletter with your contacts.  If you have any thoughts on other organisations who could benefit from GoodGym Croydon’s input they’d be gratefully received.
Best wishes

Juliet – GoodGym Trainer for Croydon
Email             juliet@goodgym.org
Twitter            @GGCroydon

